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Garrard Avenue Improvement Open House 
 
SAVANNAH, GA (October 31, 2022) – On Thursday, November 3, 2022, the Chatham County 
Department of Engineering will host an open house to highlight the Garrard Avenue improvement 
project. All interested parties are encouraged to attend. 
 
The project will make safety and connectivity improvements to Garrard Avenue and Lane Avenue 
between Chatham Parkway and Gamble Road.  
 
SPLOST and federal funds will be used to complete the improvements. Planning for design and 
construction is scheduled for 2023, and construction is expected to begin in 2025. 
 
What: Public Information Open House 
Where: Liberty City Center, 1401 Mills B. Lane Blvd. 
When: 4 p.m. to 6 p.m. 
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FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT:  
Sean Evans 
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